
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 13th January 2023 

Welcome back!  

We have had such a blast celebrating our first week back in Nursery and have been very busy!  

Our topic this half term is, Ready, Steady, Cook! We will be reading different stories that 

link closely to cooking through reading recipes, writing supermarket lists and we might even 

get to do some baking!  

To start the week of, we have read ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and learnt about the 

different foods he ate during the week. We learnt all about the life cycle of a butterfly and 

created our own sequences showing the 4 different stages. Using our ‘Fab 5’ we were able to 

retell the life cycle in our own words too.  

This week, we have also welcomed some new friends into Nursery, and we have been teaching 

them our Golden Rules. It has been lovely to see so many new friends join us!  

Next week, we will be celebrating Chinese New Year!  

 

Star of the Week: 

Jellyfish (all day children): Luna for being 

helpful and a great role model to her peers at 

Nursery.  

Dolphins (morning children): Leonie for being 

so brave and coming back to Nursery with a 

big smile on her face!  

Whales (afternoon children): Sajisnavi for 

being super cheerful and smiley when coming 

into Nursery and all afternoon!    

Well done to all our Stars of the Weeks for 

this week. We cannot wait to see what 

adventures you get up too!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Champions! 

As a school, we have re-launched our Reading Champions 

Scheme! This time, with our Nursery children!  

Some of our very thoughtful Year 6 students dedicate part 

of their lunchtime break to come into Nursery and read 

stories to the children. They have been coming into Nursery 

at 1pm and heading to the quiet room to share stories with 

them.  

The children have loved having them come in and it has been 

lovely to see them engage with the older pupils in the 

school.  


